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March 23, 2023 

 

Dear Armada Area School Families,   

Armada Area Schools has placed a no tax-rate increase bond proposal and a sinking fund proposal on 

the May 2, 2023, ballot. Neither ballot proposal will increase the tax rate on your primary residence (the 

home in which you live).   

Registered voters do not need a reason to vote by absentee ballot. You can request an absentee ballot 

application from your Clerk’s Office or by going to www.michigan.gov/vote and clicking on Absentee 

Voting in the left column. Once your Clerk receives your application, they will mail you an absentee 

ballot beginning today (March 23).  

Registered voters can vote by absentee ballot today through Election Day.  You need to update your 

voter registration if you have changed your name or address since the last time you voted. You can do 

this at any Secretary of State Office or your local Clerk’s Office.  

To get more information about voting (such as how to register, where to vote, and absentee voting), 

visit the Michigan Voter Information website (www.michigan.gov/vote) or call your local Clerk’s Office.  

Please share your thoughts about the ballot proposals with us!  Visit 

www.research.net/r/ArmadaAreaSchools. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael G. Musary, Ed.S. 
Superintendent of Schools 
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